March 30, 2004

Highlands Neighborhood General Meeting.  Maintenance Center, 915 8th St.

Kirkland City Council presiding

Officers attending: 

President - Ken Nash, Vice President  - Bob Kamuda ; Secretary - Karen Story

Board members: Steve Hager, Teresa Muro

There were at least 50 people in attendance, in addition to the above.

The meeting convened at 7:00 pm

I. Mayor Burleigh gave a greeting and introduction

II. Mayor Burleigh gave a City budget update and answered questions from the audience

III. Councilmembers Springer and Dillon presented a City planning update and answered questions from the audience

IV. Deputy Mayor McBride and Councilmember Greenway presented a Parks Department update and answered questions from the audience

V. Councilmembers Asher and Lauinger presented a Traffic update and answered questions from the audience

VI. All questions and answers are available at http://www.ci.kirkland.wa.us/depart/neighborhood/nhood.htm

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm

